
 

  
Zebra Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• A reminder for children to log on to complete homework tasks  
Maths.co.uk, TT rockstars and Ed Shed – spellings. 

• We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 
                            Be Respectful        Be Responsible         Be Safe 

 
English  

• We have continued our work on The Heart in the Bottle and are coming to the end of this unit of work. We 
have enjoyed the story and thought lots about how the girl in the story felt when she was young and how 
she felt as she got older. We discussed how the new younger girl helped her overcome her fears.   

Maths  
• We have started a new chapter about measure. We had great fun measuring lots of objects. We have 

measured using metres, centimetres and millimetres.  
Science  

• We have begun to look at sound and have found out that sounds are vibrations through the air. The 
particles in the air wobble and vibrate which makes us hear a sound.  
 

History 
• In History we have started a new topic all about the Shang Dynasty. We have found out about the Yellow 

River and Emperor Tang of the Shang Dynasty. He was a very popular Emperor.  
PE 

• We have started our skip to the beat unit  where we have been skipping with skipping ropes – this was lots 
of fun learning how to do this! We also started gymnastics this term where we have been rolling, stretching 
and jumping.  

PSHE 
• We have started our new jigsaw piece called dreams and goals. We have discussed what a dream and a 

goal is and looked at difficulties people may have faced to achieve a dream.   
 
News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks: 

v Archie D, Oliver C, Forest W, Jack H 
v Johnny D, Alex K, Joseph P, Scott H 

Clubs 
• Children have enjoyed the new clubs available to them.   

PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Thursday. 
 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Harrison 
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